
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

25th April 2025 

Dear Parent / Guardian, 

Following the annual review of nursery fees, I write to inform parents that the governors have made 
the difficult decision to raise the hourly cost of a place at Team HEN with effect from September 
2025. 

The hourly rate for unfunded hours will increase from £7.50 to £8.00 and comes as the first hourly 
rate increase since September 2023. This is to support the continued running of our busy nursery 
setting, which has seen significant increases to staff and resourcing costs in the last two years. 

We continue to provide full access to Early Years Education Funding, and working parents of 2 year 
olds will benefit further from the expansion of funding from 15 hours to 30 hours funding from 
September 2025.  

There will be no increase to the consumables fee of £1 per hour for funded hours at this time and 
should any increase be planned for the future, we will ensure parents are given at least one term’s 
notice. 

Thank you for your continued support. Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to 
contact the nursery office team.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

 

Miss Louise Trim 

Headteacher 


